
 

 

 

Family update #256 
 
December 24, 2024 
 
Dear family and friends, 
 

Best wishes for Christmas and the New Year 
As we approach the holiday season, we want to extend our warmest wishes to you and your loved ones 
for a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. This time of year is about joy, connection, and cherished 
memories, and we are delighted to share a special gift with you. 
 
Our residents have come together to create a heartwarming Christmas video to spread the holiday cheer. 
We hope it brings a smile to your face as you see the festive spirit in full swing! 
Watch the video here. 
 
We would also like to inform you that our Reception will close on December 25, 26, 2024 and January 1, 
2025. If you plan to visit on these days, we kindly remind you to bring your access card to ensure smooth 
entry into the facility. 
 
May this season bring you peace, warmth, and happiness, and the new year ahead be filled with health, 
love, and cherished moments with your family. 
 
Suddenly many other angels came down from heaven and joined in praising God. They said: “Praise God in 
heaven! Peace on earth to everyone who pleases God.” 
~ Luke 2:13-14 CEV 
 
 
With gratitude, 
Kathy Tam 
Chief Executive Officer 

https://youtu.be/CleYaimNXHc
https://youtu.be/CleYaimNXHc

